From: Public Access DC Comments 
Sent: 11 May 2018 11:21
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 18/00792/OUT

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 11:21 AM on 11 May 2018 from Mrs Hannah Scrimgeour.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Land At Tappers Farm Oxford Road Bodicote Banbury OX15 4BN 

	Proposal:
	Outline application (all matters reserved except for access) for the demolition of existing buildings and erection of up to 52 no. dwellings, with associated works and provision of open space 

	Case Officer:
	No case officer assigned 

	Click for further information



	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mrs Hannah Scrimgeour

	Email:
	[bookmark: _GoBack]

	Address:
	36 The Rydes, Bodicote, Banbury OX15 4EJ



	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	General Public

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	I object to yet more high density housing being dumped on the remaining green space surrounding Bodicote.

Currently White Post Road next to this development can not cope with the volume of traffic during rush hour periods. Another development with 280 houses and associated spine road has already been approved- all funnelling out directly adjacent to Bishop Loveday School Early Years entrance. 52 new houses will only add to the traffic and parking chaos in this area. Currently the entrance to this proposed development is a parking free for all in the mornings.




